Ronphibun Subdistrict Municipality
Announcement of Intent : “No Gift policy”
Prohibited from giving gifts and gifts of all kinds in the performance of duties.

Fiscal year 2024

|, Mr.Narong Saechai, Mayor of Ronphibun Subdistrict, would like to announce
that the Ronphibun Subdistrict Municipality office it is an organization where all government
officials do not accept gifts and gifts of any kind from Performing duties and would like to
express his intention that will lead personnel of the Ronphibun Subdistrict Municipality office.
To adhere to the main institutions of the country, namely the nation, religion, and monarchy.
And regime Democracy with the king as Head of stats will conduct oneself in the right
occupation and maintain oneself as good role model Dare to stand up for what is right. Think
of public benefits more than personal benefits and be ready to act. Duties fairly with honesty,
integrity, transparency, adhering to morality and ethics.

And would like to offer the truth that will behave in the footsteps of His Majesty
continuing the royal wishes Continuing the seience of the righteous king live your life according
to the philosophy of sufficiency Economy with pure diligence. Stand beside honest people.
For the stability prosperity, and sustainability of the kingdom of Thailand forever.

Therefore, it is announced for everyone to know

Announced on February 16,2024

I\/cwotﬁ Sapehai
(Mr. Narong Saechai)

Mayor of Ronphibun Subdistrict




